
  

 
 

1 
 

Lane County Environmental Health 
Drinking Water Program 

151 W. 7th Avenue 
  Suite 430 

Eugene, OR 97401 
(541) 682-3753 

Fax (541) 682-7459 
 

 

 
 

 
June 21, 2016 
         
Casey Riverside Park PWS # 41-01007 
Randy and Lynn Christian 
46443 Westfir Rd 
Westfir, OR 97492 
 
Subject:  Water System Survey Significant Deficiencies/ Rule Violations Casey’s Riverside Park 
# 41-01007 
 
A water system survey was completed for Casey’s Riverside Park on May 18, 2015 identifying 
significant deficiencies and rule violations to be corrected.  A letter and copy of the survey report 
were mailed to your attention on June 11, 2015. Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 333-061-
0076(6) and OAR 333-061-0032(6)(e) requires water systems that use groundwater sources to 
have completed corrective action or be in compliance with a Department-approved corrective 
action plan within 120 days of receiving written notice of a significant deficiency. 
 
The Casey’s Riverside Park was to complete corrective action by October 18, 2015 or have a 
Department-approved corrective action plan with a reasonable timeframe to complete the 
corrective action.  To date, this information has not been received.  As a result, Casey’s Riverside 
Park is in violation and is now subject to formal enforcement which could include the assessment 
of civil penalties.  In order to return to compliance and avoid formal enforcement action, your 
corrective action plan to the water system survey report must be received and approved by July 
21st, 2016.  Please send information to: Lane County Environmental Health Drinking Water 
Program 151 W 7th Ave Suite 430 Eugene, Oregon 97401 or e-mail sarah.puls@co.lane.or.us.  A 
copy of the survey letter is enclosed for your reference. 
 
Since Casey’s Riverside Park failed to take action within the required timeframe, you must 
provide notification to all persons served by the water system as soon as practical and by no 
later than 30 days after the date of this letter.  The public notice must include the mandatory 
language and corrective action taken.  You are also required to issue a repeat notice every three 
months until all deficiencies are corrected or you are in compliance with an approved corrective 
action plan.  A copy of the Tier 2 public notice instructions and template are enclosed. 
 
A copy of the public notice must be sent to the Oregon Health Authority - Drinking Water 
Program, PO Box 14350, Portland, OR 97293-0350 within ten (10) days after completion to 
certify that Casey’s Riverside Park has fully complied with the distribution and public 
notification requirements. 
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Please contact me by phone at 541-682-3753 or via email at sarah.puls@co.lane.or.us  if you 
have questions or comments. 
 
I appreciate your immediate attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Puls, REHS 
Lane County Drinking Water Program 
 
Enclosures: Tier 2 public notice template 
  Survey letter 
 
cc: OHA-DWP Portland file 
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